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Community Development Block
Grant (CDBG) allocations go
toward programs that support
and improve naturally occurring
affordable housing and income-
qualified households.

All Local Affordable Housing Aid
(LAHA) allocations go toward the
Dakota County CDA Home
Improvement Loan and Radon
Mitigation programs to support
affordable and income-qualified
households in the city. 

Allocating Funding Planning Wisely

Since 2023, Rosemount has
added 1,644 units of life-cycle
housing options featuring varying
lot sizes, unit mixes, and
geographic diversity.

Of that mix, 324 units of
workforce housing now serve a
range of income levels. The city
will add another 192 units of
affordable housing in 2025. 

Residential Developable
Acres by MUSA Category

Building a City 
with Housing for All 

www.rosemountmn.gov

Nearly 1,000 acres available
for residential development!


